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October 2, 2016 
 
 
 
 
Brett Maracle 
Panel Manager - Review Panels 
Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency 
160 Elgin St. 22nd Floor 
Ottawa, ON  K1A 0H3 
 
Re:       Kitimat Clean Refinery Project – Federal Environmental Assessment 
 
Brett Maracle: 
 
Please consider this letter as a formal request to temporarily suspend the federal environmental 
assessment of the proposed Kitimat Clean refinery project.  I will update you regarding the status 
of the project on a regular basis, and will follow-up with you directly to discuss the appropriate 
time to lift the suspension of the assessment.  
 
Once the suspension is lifted, I look forward to working with the Canadian Environmental 
Assessment Agency, other government agencies, potentially affected Aboriginal Groups, and 
local communities to ensure that the environmental assessment of the Project is conducted in an 
effective and efficient manner. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

 
David Black  
President, Kitimat Clean 
 
cc: Crystal Smith, Haisla 
       Scott Baily, EAO 
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